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Craig, Sondra

From: jean_schreiter@charter.net
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 7:49 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Strengthening enforcement of "no comping" in city parks

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good Morning!  
 
I live in the Weigent Park neighborhood and would just like you to know that I am in favor of strengthening enforcement 
of the "no camping" rules in public parks. 
 
Unfortunately there have been two occasions, when I have called the La Crosse Police Department, non-
emergency,  requesting them to check on the well being of individuals sleeping in Weigent Park.  It was during daylight 
hours, one in the month of June, the other in July, and each time the police responded in a timely manner.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 608-386-9452. 
 
Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter. 
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